
JAMAICA RELAXES ENTRY PROTOCOLS 
 
 

Dear Valued Partners, 
 
     Beginning March 1, 2022, Jamaica will see a significant relaxation of 

several of its entry protocols. Travellers will no longer be required to obtain 

a travel authorization through the Jamcovid or Visitjamaica websites. 

Quarantine requirements will also be eliminated.  However, it is 

recommended that persons limit their movements for at least 5 days after 

travel.  

Mandatory PCR tests for business travellers has also been removed.  

 

Reminders: 

• Persons 12 years and older will need to provide a negative COVID-19 test 

(PCR or Antigen), which was conducted within 72 hours prior to date of 

travel at check-in for their flights.  

• All persons intending to travel to Jamaica prior to March 1, 2022, must 

apply for and obtain approval for a Travel Authorization before arrival in 

Jamaica. Apply online at www.visitjamaica.com 

• While Jamaica maintains nightly limitations on movement, airport transfers 

within the restricted hours will not be affected. If stopped, visitors may be 

asked to show their flight details. 

• For more information on entry protocols for Jamaica, please see our list of 

Frequently Asked Questions here 

  

                  For more information, click here  
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